
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY BULLETIN 

Sunday 24th October 2021 
 

Weekly 

Collection:£991.00 

Thank you. 

 

Recent Expenditure: 
Diocesan Provident Fund 

£900.00 
 
 

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp 
will burn for 

James Furphy 

 
 
                          

 
      WEEKLY MASS 

SCHEDULE 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

 (Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

CONFESSIONS 

Thursday before Mass 

 Saturday before Mass  

 

 Covid Secure Safety Policies and Procedures: When visiting the 
Church and during all Liturgies, please continue to observe safety 
measures, such as good hand hygiene and 2m social distancing. 
Face coverings must be worn by everyone while entering and 
exiting the Church – this is a legal requirement, unless you are 
exempt. Restrictions are still in place for Baptisms, Weddings and 
funerals. Please contact the office if you require more details.   
Anniversary/Special Intention Masses and Sanctuary Lamp 
Intentions. Please book via email or telephoning the office. 
The Capuchin Day Centre for Homeless People, Dublin: Every 
person needs to belong and have a place where they are respected 
and have their basic needs met in a caring and non-judgemental 
way, for most people this place is called home. Sadly some people 
must spend their days trying to find shelter from the weather, a 
place to rest and prepare before going out to face the day. Without 
security or safety, basic needs are a daily struggle and many people 
lack what most of us take for granted. While this is tragic for adults, 
it is heart breaking for families with children who are forced to 
move from place to place with no stable living conditions.  This 
year instead of sleeping bags we will be collecting new socks and 
underwear for men, women and children.  New items only can be 
left in the church porch by 28th November. 
Shoebox Appeal for Romania Shoebox Appeal 2021: The 
Missionaries of Charity help people on the margins of society as 
well as running residential units and supporting the homeless and 
families in the poorer villages surrounding Bucharest. Our Parish is 
collecting shoe boxes, which will be sent to Romania to support the 
Missionaries in their work. Please pick up an information leaflet in 
the porch and return your shoebox to the porch of St Patrick’s 
Church, Aghagallon before Monday 15th November 2021.  We are 
also collecting new/used (very good condition) men and woman’s 
winter clothing. Please leave them in the box in the porch.  If you 
would like to make a donation to this fund, envelopes are available 
in the porch, please leave your donation envelope in the wooden 
box in the church. 
 

 
                                                           

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome Francis, who was recently Baptised into our Parish Family. 
Baptism: Please email the office for a booking form and more details. Baptisms take place the 1st and 
3rd Sunday of the month at 12 noon and on Thursday evenings at 6pm.  
Weddings: Currently the number permitted to attend weddings is to be determined following 
individual risk assessments. Whilst on church property attendees must follow guidance and adhere to 
policies and procedures put in place to ensure the safety of all.  All couples must contact Fr Declan six 
months before the date of their wedding to arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are 
also required to attend a pre-marriage course. A Wedding Mass is only offered to those who attend 
Mass here regularly.  
NB: Parish Staff and volunteers are there to support us and ensure we remain Covid secure. 
Please engage respectfully with them at all times.     
 

RECENTLY DECEASED  
Cecilia Lavery 
Comgall McPhillips 
ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME                            
Gerald McHenry                                 Anniversary Mass on Sunday 24th October at 11am 
William McNally                                  Anniversary Mass on Tuesday 26th October at 7pm 
James-Jimmy Howard                          Anniversary Mass on Wednesday 27th October at 10am 
John McCracken                                  Anniversary Mass on Thursday 28 th October at 7pm 
Rita Rollins                                           Anniversary Mass on Saturday 30th October at 7pm 
Maura Mulholland                                Anniversary Mass on Sunday 31st October at 9am 
Ambrose McStravick                           Anniversary Mass on Sunday 31st October at 11am 
Dermot Lavery                             Rosanna McBrinn                    Gerard Brankin                            
Kathleen Brankin                          Phil McStravick(13)                 Kathleen McKenna(26)             
Mary Teresa Rogers(2)                  James Campbell                       Deidre Grogan 
                                     
 
                                  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The second collection this week is for Mission Sunday. 
Mission Sunday: Today is Mission Sunday and we all have a part to play in the mission, on this 
day, through prayer, reflection and material help, we express our support of missionaries from 
all continents who are striving to bring the true love of Christ to all who have yet to receive it.  
St Vincent De Paul: Donations collected from St Anthony’s Box in the Church for the period 
15th September to 11th October totalled £249.72. Thank you for your continued support. 
Pre loved toys: The Friday morning toddler group has resumed. They are in need of toys such 
as prams, trolleys, small ride ons etc, which are suitable for age group 1-3 years and in good 
working order. Space is limited so these items need to be suitable for indoor storage. If you  
have toys you would like to donate, please leave them into the Community  
Centre Hall any Friday morning from 10am-12noon,  
alternatively call Sheena on 07798871250 to make  
other arrangements. 


